
Notice to the General Public 

This is to inform you that the SLMC will be opened on Monday 13th June 2022 from 9.00 am to 4.15 pm 

for the collection of following applications. 

1. Collection of full registration applications 

2. Collection of provisional registration applications 

3. Collection of ERPM examination applications 

Thank you 

Registrar 


